
Indianapolis Municipal Band 2022 Board Meeting 
Ben Davis High School 
May 2, 2022 6:15 pm 
 
In Attendance: Karen Diggs, John Marshall, John Owen, John Marshall, Larry Dull, Kathy 
Rensing, Elieen Jurek, Don Mains, Jeff Clanton, Jerry Brown 
 
Items in the minutes below may not be in the order discussed. 
 
Karen Diggs, board president made welcoming remarks. 
 
Previous meeting minutes -  
February and March Minutes were approved pending edits to the financial reports. 7/0/0 and 
7/0/0 
 
Mid year Retreat 
Karen Diggs reminded everyone of the mid year board retreat from 9am to 12pm on June 4, 
2022. 
 
Welcome Letter 
 
The edits to the letter were presented. it was decided that the board could approve the letter by 
voting online. It was proposed that we not include the attendance policy as part of the welcome 
letter, but post it separately on the website. 
 

 
Financial Report 
Jeff  presented a monthly treasurer’s report showing $0.00  in contributions and $167.83 in 
expenses for the Month of April. Approved  7/0/0 
 
Website Report 
Karen reported that Meredy Jenkins would send out an email to new members and add them 
to the member list 
 
 
Director’s report -  
 
John Marshall discussed the following items: 

● There are 4 rehearsals until the Garfield Park Concert.  no rehearsal on May 30, 



2022 
● A brochure for the D-Day/Paris trip was provided to the board. The trip includes  

○ Concert in Paris 
○ Concert on Omaha Beach 
○ A potential IMB Concert in Paris 

They are willing to give us a presentation.  Families will be allowed to accompany us. 
 

Old Business 
 
Asked Jerry Brown if there was an update on the new logo. He said there would be more 
information at the Mid-Year retreat. 
 

 
New Business 
 
Orders for the current band shirt need to be sent to Jeff Clinton soon. An announcement will be 
made with the deadline for delivery of shirts by the Garfield Park concert. 
 
 
Next Meeting 
The next board meeting is scheduled for June 4, 2022 at 9:00 am at Meridian Street United 
Methodist Church, which will be the Mid-Year Retreat. 
 
Close 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:55 pm. Approved  __/__   _7/0/0. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Donald Mains, Jr., Secretaary 


